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Alumni Interaction was held on February 24, 2022 by the Department of Biotechnology at 

Vinayaka Mission's Kirupananda Variyar Engineering College in Salem. Alumni from our 

Department Ms. Sharmila S, who was awarded the "Gold Medal" for the academic year 

2016-2020, is a dedicated, hardworking, and talented individual who succeeded in her 

studies. On the 24.02.2022 at SQCS7, she had an engagement session with first-year students 

(Batch 2021-2025). In Salem's Vinayaka Mission's Kirupanandha Variyar Engineering 

College, she spoke about her experience. She encouraged subordinates to attend numerous 

conferences, symposiums, and training sessions, emphasising the relevance of the 

biotechnology area and job opportunities in India and abroad. She also mentioned 

employment opportunities, such as biotechnology and higher education, towards the end of 

the event (in India and abroad). Dr.M. Sridevi, Head of the Department of Biotechnology, 

and Associate Professor Mrs. C. Nirmala, on behalf of the students, presented Ms.Sharmila S 

with a memento. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Mrs.C.Nirmala gave an welcome speech in Alumni Interaction and introduced Ms.Sharmila S 

to first year students. 

 

 

Dr.M. Sridevi ,Head of the Department, Biotechnology gave an motivational speech among 

the First Year students. 

 

 



Ms.Subriya S, alumni of the department, who interacted and shared about her academics . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

At the end of the session, momento distributed by the first year students on  behalf of  

Biotech  Department. 

 

 

 

 
 

At the end of the session, momento distributed by the first year students on behalf of  Biotech  

Department. 


